
DID YOU 

KNOW? 

????? 

Golf Course Etiquette and 

Safety 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the community 

property manager.     

GOLF COURSE AND ETIQUETTE RULES:  While we are privileged to have easy access 

to the golf course, homeowners and guests are reminded that the golf course is 

not available for walking and other enjoyment in the morning after the cart path 

chains are down or again until the end of the playing day when the chains are 

again in place. Typically, the course is considered closed for golfing when all flags 

have been removed and the cart pathways are closed by chains at the road access 

points. Please avoid risk of injury by following access rules. Additionally, dogs 

should be leashed and in control of a human at all times while on the golf course 

grounds. All dog waste should also be removed and disposed of properly. Dog 

waste bags should not be left on the golf course. 

NEW INFORMATION!!!!! 

GOLF COURSE SAFETY:  Homeowners and guests are advised to be mindful and 

aware of active golfers and golf ball flight when on, near, or around the golf course.  

It is not uncommon for a golf ball to quickly fly off course and hit townhome      

properties including, windows, decks, common space and buildings.  People and 

pets can be at risk for injury if not attentive to their surroundings when on or near 

the golf course.   

Be courteous. Be alert. Be safe. 


